
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Curriculum Newsletter 
Autumn 1 2024 

Year 3 

Please feel free to contact us with any queries and we will 
try to help wherever possible. We look forward to 
working alongside you and your child. 

Mrs Shawley and Mr Rogers  

Reading: This term we will be 
reading Stone Age Boy, which will 
link to our writing in English. 
 
Spellings: We will be recapping the 
100 and 200 high frequency words.  
 
Times Tables and number facts: We 
will be recapping the 2, 5 and 10 
times tables this half term. Please 
practice these regularly at home. 
 
Homework: Please ensure reading 
is completed a minimum four times 
a week. This should be noted in the 
children’s diaries.  
 
 
PE Kit: Year 3 will need to come to 
school in their PE kit every Monday 
and Friday. 
 
Our Stone Age Sleepover will be on 
18th-19th November. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Our area of learning this term in History will be 
looking at The Stone Age and how life in Britain 
has changed since then. 
 
In Geography we will be investigating The British 
Isles. We will be learning what makes up the 
British Isles and how the geography of the area 
has changed since The Stone Age. 
 
In Science we will be learning about rocks and 
soils. We will explore the composition of the 
Earth, the different types of rocks and soils and 
how fossils are made. 
 
In Art the children will be exploring how to 
express themselves through the media of 
charcoal.  
 

You can help your child to succeed by doing the 
following:  

Daily reading practise (remember to follow the 
strategies laid out in the reading folder) 
Daily spelling practise 
Practise times tables and key number facts 
Supporting your child to become more independent in 
getting organised for school and remembering the 
things they need to be ready in school. 
For additional information and resources to support 
your child’s learning, please see our school website and 
the home school links diaries.  
 

 


